
* As many of you know the April meeting is almost upon us. Our annual 
* meeting will be at Oakmont CC in Santa Rosa. If you have any nominations 

for officers or directors contact Nominations Chairman John Grant or 
Committee members Steve Carlton, Bill Nigh, or Bob Cox. Thus far the 
slate is not complete. These are the nominations as of this writing. 

PRESIDENT: Ken Sakai, CGCS Bob Ford, CGCS 
VICE-PRESIDENT: Stan Burgess, CGCS A1 Schlothauer 
SECRETARY/TREASURER: Sam Singh, CGCS 
DIRECTORS: Rich Lavine, CGCS Jim Ross 

BE SURE TO COME TO THE MEETING AND VOTE!! 

WANTED: used Cushman dumpster in good condition. Please contact 
Salina G 6 c CC (Chris Garcia 4 0 8 4 4 3 - 4 5 6 6 or Ron Gerhardt 4 0 8 4 4 9 - 6 6 1 7 ) 

OUR OBJECT: The Collection, Preservation and Dissemination 
of Scientific and Practical Knowledge, and to Promote the Efficient 

and Economical Maintenance of Golf Courses 
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